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Abstract - Candidate Recruitment system is a system which 
can be very useful for any organization for their recruitment 
process. The system will be robust enough which will 
automatically extract the resume content and store it in 
structure form within the database. On web we may get 
resumes of different format like .doc, .pdf, .docx. Firstly, those 
are converted into single format of text _le. Classification 
algorithm (Naïve Bayes) will run on the candidate’s 
information from database to identify the profiles of 
candidate’s categories or its classes. Also the employer i.e. 
resource manager can specify his particular criteria for 
required post and also decide the importance level of 
candidate. Duplicated resumes are also removed and most 
updated rand relevant resume is selected. 
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1.INTRODUCTION  
 

The purpose of this project was to build Candidate 
Recruitment System which will be based on Google's Cloud 
Extensive undertakings and head seekers receive several 
thousands of resumes from job applicants consistently HRs 
And Chiefs experience a several resumes manually Resumes 
or Profiles are unstructured documents what's more, have 
regularly number of various configurations e.g. doc pdf As a 
result manually reviewing multiple profiles is an 
exceptionally tedious procedures How to guarantee you have 
the Appropriate Candidate in the right jobs at the right time 
This is a critical issue confronted by extensive organizations 
today in the market Now a day's many job portals are 
available in any case, the fundamental issue in accessible 
framework are it required manual efforts for both 
candidates and Employers Candidate needs to give finish 
data in given content documented and employer also needs 
to apply many channels to choose the applicant Even 
however Employer has applied many filters he would get 
thousands of resume even experiencing it and selecting 
competitors is extremely wasteful and time consuming task 
Some Costly extraction systems are accessible in the market 
that likewise do the hunt on watchword basis and has many 

extraction limitations like Forcing candidates to fill layouts 
and continue redesigning the formats according to job 
profiles Not a single intelligent tool available in the market 
which has benefits of data mining as well as which will take 
consideration of information present in social networking. 

 

2. FEASIBILITY STUDY 

 

Our idea is feasible for both the user of website and HR from 
company From our idea of resume extraction we are 
providing convenience to user to not to enter data in each 
and every field of form Instead our algorithm will 
automatically fill those fields And there is no need to HR to 
check each and every resumes Instead he/she just have to 
specify companies criteria of skills Applicant who is near to 
criteria his/her resume will also go to HR This will describe 
the very first step of software engineering i e feasibility study 
of the project that include the need feasibility and 
significance of the project. 

 

3. METHODOLOGY 
 
3.1 PROBLEM STATEMENT 
 

When it comes to enrolling and employing resumes are 
still the coin of the realm While the Internet has lived up to 
its promise of opening access to new wellsprings of ability it 
has additionally made it much easier for job seekers to apply 
for jobs The result has been an abundance of resumes - it’s 
normal for employers to receive hundreds or even 
thousands every time they post an occupation Recruitment 
experts require powerful apparatuses to help them take 
control of the resume flow capture relevant data naturally 
and transfer applicant information straightforwardly to their 
database or applicant tracking system as efficiently as 
possible  
 

3.2 GOALS AND OBJECTIVES  

 
The goal of this project is to build a product which can be 

best suited for any organization's recruitment process The 



          International Research Journal of Engineering and Technology (IRJET)      e-ISSN: 2395 -0056 

               Volume: 04 Issue: 03 | Mar -2017                      www.irjet.net                                                                p-ISSN: 2395-0072 

 

© 2017, IRJET       |       Impact Factor value: 5.181       |       ISO 9001:2008 Certified Journal       |        Page 25 
 

system should be robust enough which will automatically 

extract the resume substance and store it in a structure 

frame inside the Data Store Classification algorithms will be 

run on the profiles to distinguish profile classifications or 

classes Also the business can specify his criteria and also 

decide the importance level Our objective is to build 

architecture for intelligence based parsing engine which will 

improve recruitment process as efficiently as possible 

Detailing it further 1 To construct Web service system this 

would provide data parsing verification 2 Defining access list 

for imparting information safely to particular band of 

individuals  

4. IMPLEMENTATION MODE 

 

4.1 INFORMATION EXTRACTION 

 
Information extraction IE is a type of information retrieval 

whose goal is to automatically extract structured 
information from unstructured and/or semi structured 
machine readable documents Is to naturally extricate 
organized data from data We need to extract information 
and convert this into standard organized arrangements with 
the goal that we can dissect or inquiry on this data in an 
effective manner. 
 

4.2 DOCUMENT PREPROCESSING 

 
First we convert the input resume a in different file types 

doc pdf to txt format We need to maintain one dimension 
table for putting away all the watchwords that may show up 
in the input resumes Then we have to traverse thorough the 
txt record which is acquired subsequent to preparing the 
information continue So that we can find the keywords 
present in input resume in txt format and store them in 
database for that particular resume SEARCH PROFILE For 
given search criteria for resume we check in database for the 
nearness of given information criteria keywords in the all 
input resumes Depending on that we need to generate the 
search result That search result contains name of resume 
matching percent Remove Duplication In searched result if 
any user's resume duplicated then by ending the most 
updated resume the result will be sent to the HR The 
updated resume will be selected by date and experienced. 
 

5. PROPOSED SYSTEM  

5.1 SEARCH PROFILE 

For given search criteria for resume we check in database for 

the presence of given input criteria search result contains 

name of resume, matching percent. This will get done using 

Keyword Based Searching  algorithm. Candidate’s 

probability to satisfy the given criteria is calculated and the 

resumes with high probability are then sent to resource 

manager. From the vast data from the electronic documents 

and www it is not reliable step towards the business success 

to properly classify such information into our need. Keyword 

Based Searching  algorithm classifier works good regard of 

other classifying techniques due to its simplicity. 

5.2 REMOVE DUPLICATION 

 
As we are collecting resumes from 4 different websites it 

may happen that some candidates have their resumes on 

more than one website. In this case, we are finding the most 

updated resume. And the result will be sent to the HR. The 

updated resume will be selected by date and experience 

field. 

5.3 MATHEMATICAL MODEL 

1. Let Ci= set of candidates, <=i<=n 

2. Let Rj = set of resumes of each candidate on k-sites  

<=j<=m and m<n, k!=0, k<=m 

3. Problem is to find all Rj from Ci, k sites and reduce 
them to single R`. 

4. R1i= non-duplicate current resume of Ci. 

5. R1i=  * dRj 

6. R1i= Set of distinct current non-duplicate resume of 
each candidate. 

7. Let Jc = Candidate for job. 

8. R1i do -> if R1i satisfies Jc select candidate. 

9. Let Li= List of final sets of candidates satisfying Jc. 

 

6. ADVANTAGES 

10. This system provides time efficient and very 
effective candidate selection process.  

11. It is easy for user as they just need to upload their 
resumes on portal .No form filling is require.  

12. It is highly reliable as employer can specify their 
criteria along with importance level.  

13. Automatic E-mail notification to 
candidate/employer can be possible.  

 

7. CONCLUSIONS 

Here we are providing a unique system which is robust 
enough to automatically extract the resume content and 
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store it in a structure form within the Data Base. This system 
will make the task of both candidate and HR Manager easier 
and faster. This system avoids he hectic form filling 
procedure of the candidates by directly asking the user to 
upload only the resume. The HR Manager also just needs to 
fill his/her criteria instead of manually going through all the 
resumes. 
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